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  V12 - March 2010  

  
The 2010 Talking Technically newsletter is now available for download. It is in PDF format, and is attached below. You
must be logged on using your cbtf.ca username/password in order to access the file.

Back-issues of Talking Technically are stored online at the cbtf.ca [1] website on the Talking Technically Newsletter [2]
page. Access to the newsletter is restricted to CBTF Type C (Technical members only).
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